
  

   

 

Hi there, 

Viventium is honored to serve many clients in the home care and skilled nursing 
industries. 

In case you missed it, we recently announced the launch of our Thank You webpage. 
“Viventium kids” (of all ages) volunteered their artistic and creative talents to say “Thank 
you!” to our health care professionals for their tireless efforts to help us all through this 
pandemic. Due to an overwhelming number of responses, we had to upgrade to a new 
location on our website to make more room. 

So please check out Viventium’s heartfelt show of thanks 
at www.viventium.com/thankyou, and be sure to bookmark the new page and check 
back often as we continue to share newly submitted messages to our health care 
heroes! 

And if you would like to share your own thank you card, you’re invited to submit your 
artwork to thankyoucards@viventium.com or via the submit button on the Thank You 
page (by doing so, you give Viventium permission to publish your art on our website and 
share it on our social channels). 

  

In it with you, 

Your Viventium Team 
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